
LECO 
EMPOWERING RESULTS 

May 6, 2019 

Department of Environmental , Great Lakes, and Energy 

Air Quality Division 

7953 Adobe Road 

Kalamazoo, Ml 49009-5025 

Attention: Mr. Matt Deskins, Environmental Quality Analyst 

RE: SRN / ID: A0394 

Dear Mr. Deskins, 

M/\Y 1 o 2019 

Per notice A0394, dated May 2, 2019 (for the April 24, 2019, visit), regarding the pressure drop across 
the two scrubbers at LECO Facility located at 3000 Lakeview Avenue, Saint Joseph, Ml , these values 
were recorded daily by the previous Waste Water Treatment Operator. 

Since his last day of work, August 8, 2018, there was miscommunication between Plating, Maintenance, 
and Compliance departments with regard to monitoring the pressure drop. As a result, readings were 
not taken . 

Effective May 1, 2019, we have resumed taking daily reading for these two (2) scrubbers (EUColag 75Hp 
and EUColag 40Hp) per requirement 1.8 listed in the Activity Report. 

Please let us know if you have any questions, 269.985.5790 or tracy_tibbitts@leco.com. 

Sincerely, 

Tracy ~ ental Engineer 
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